
World	Cancer	Day	webinar:	
		

Automated	Evaluation	of	
Cervical	Images	to	Detect	Cancer	

		
Monday,	February	4,	2019	

10-11:00	AM	US	Pacific	Time/1-2:00	PM	US	Eastern	Time	
	

Please	join	from	your	computer,	tablet	or	smartphone.		
https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/962441781		

You’re Invited 

Cervical	cancer	is	the	fourth	most	common	cancer	in	women	globally	and	is	the	leading	form	of	deadly	cancer	in	
women	in	low-income	settings.		
	
Please	join	TogetHER	for	Health	and	Global	Good	for	a	webinar	discussion	and	Q&A	about	the	potential	of	
Automated	Visual	Evaluation	(AVE)	to	greatly	improve	screening	for	cervical	cancer,	particularly	in	low-resource	
settings.			
	
Learn	about	a	groundbreaking	new	study	by	Global	Good,	the	National	Cancer	Institute	and	the	National	Library	of	
Medicine	that	found	AVE	can	visually	recognize	cervical	pre-cancerous	lesions	better	than	a	human	expert:		
https://academic.oup.com/jnci/advance-article/doi/10.1093/jnci/djy225/5272614	
		
Speakers:	
•  Ben	Wilson,	Director,	Center	for	Intelligent	Devices,	Intellectual	Ventures	Lab	
•  Mark	Schiffman,	MD,	MPH,	Senior	Investigator,	National	Cancer	Institute	
•  Celina	Schocken,	Executive	Director,	TogetHER	for	Health	
•  Noni	Gachuhi,	Women’s	Health	Lead,	Global	Health	Technologies,	Global	Good		
	
Join	the	webinar	from	your	computer,	tablet	or	smartphone:	https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/962441781		
	
First	GoToMeeting?	Let's	do	a	quick	system	check:		
https://link.gotomeeting.com/system-check		
	
You	can	also	dial	in	using	your	phone:	
United	States	(Toll	Free):	1	866	899	4679		
United	States:	+1	(646)	749-3117		
Access	Code:	962-441-781		
	
	

Please	note	that	call	participation	is	limited	to	150	participants.	
A	recording	of	the	event	will	be	made	available	for	those	unable	
to	join	the	call	due	to	the	volume	of	participants	in	the	live	
webinar.	The	event	organizers	strongly	encourage	participants	
to	join	by	computer,	tablet	or	smartphone	as	we	will	only	be	
taking	questions	via	chat.	The	chat	function	is	not	available	for	
those	dialing	in	using	a	phone.	


